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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH   

 
         Dalgety Bay Remediation Works 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around the 1st June 2021 for a period of 4 

months the ‘Forth Guardsman’ will commence transporting construction materials from 

Inverkeithing to Dalgety Bay as part of the remediation works of the foreshore.  

Remediation will involve excavating areas of the foreshore, replacing rock armour around 

the headland and installing a new slipway for the Dalgety Bay Sailing Club.  

This operation will be restricted to daylight only and will take place between Monday and 

Friday for the duration of the works.  

During this operation the vessel will display shapes as required by International and local 

regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a 

listening watch on VHF Channel 71 and 16. 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 
No 10, 24 and 45 of 2019 remain in force  
No 04, 07, 23, 51 and 64 of 2020 remain in force  
No 06, 07, 14, 15, 20, 26, 27, 29, 30 and 31 of 2021 remain in force 

 

 
Greg Macintyre 
Assistant Marine Manager 
 

 

 

 
 


